
Mr. Edward B. Korkoian 
Chairman of the Parish Council 
St. Hagop Armenian Church 
2211 Belleair Road, #D 
Clearwater, Florida 33546 

Dear Mr. Korkorian: 

November 14, 1985 

First, we would like to wish you all the best in your new location. 
We hope your move would be uneventful, and you will soon settle down in 
your new home. 

We are pleased that you will continue helping your church, and may 
God give you long life and good health. 

In helping organi ze the St. Petersburg parish, you may want to 
consider the following points: 

a) Holding regular meetings and making sure all items di scussed 
are pursued and implemented. 

b) Keeping the minutes of these meetings and sending a copy to 
our office, with any additional comments you may have. 

c) Planning regular monthly programs so that parish members 
get into the habit of frequenting your activities. 

d) Organizing the Choir, Ladies Guild, Armenian and Sunday 
Schools, shoul be considered priority. 

We would be glad to glve you whatever support you need from here. 
Kepp us posted on your problems as well as progress. 

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones always with His love 
and wisdom. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


